
What are we learning this term?
Here’s a quick summary of some of the topics 
we will be covering this term.
English: Talk for Writing - Narrative writing - 
suspense story.

Talk for Reading : The Wolves of Willoughby 
Chase.

Maths: Fractions. 

Science: Can I explain light?

Geography: What is the effect of population 
density and change on North America?

RE: Is the Christmas story true?

Computing: Creating media 

Music: Recorders 

D&T: Playgrounds 

PSHE/RSE: Celebrating Difference

PE: Rugby and Real PE

Useful Information

✔ PE will be on Wednesday and Thursday for both year 6 classes. The children will 
need to come to school wearing their PE Kits. Children will need a plain t-shirt, 
shorts or jogging bottoms and a black sweatshirt. Children should only wear plain 
unbranded clothes for PE.

✔ All contact is made through Class Dojo 

✔ Children need to bring a water bottle and a healthy snack to school everyday. 
Alternatively, children can buy their own snack at break time from the kitchen. 

✔ Children need to bring their reading book to School everyday. 

Diary Dates
28th November - Flu Vaccination
18th December - Yr5/6 Christmas Celebration
19th December - Christmas Dinner

                          
We hope you had a lovely half term holiday. We are looking 
forward to the busy, festive half term ahead. Below is some 
need to know information and a brief outline of some of the 
learning we will be covering this half term.


